
From: ZACH MAY [mailto:zachmodrumz@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 8:15 AM 
To: Baldeh, Samba; Susan Pastor; Wendt, Jay; Martin, Alan; Fruhling, William; Cnare, Rebecca 
Subject: Last picture of portage rd area surrounding proposed t. wall development. 
 
Dear Commissioners of Urban Design, 
 
This is the last photo for you... 
 
Thanks, 
 
Zachary W. May 
 
 

 


